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Excellency:	
 
 
 I	have	the	honor	to	address	you	in	order	to	refer	herewith	the	attached	Verbal	Note	
through	which	the	Government	of	the	Plurinational	State	of	Bolivia	communicates	that	
due	to	the	state	of	emergency	our	country	finds	itself	in	as	a	consequence	of	the	COVID-
19	pandemic,	it	has	decided	to	decline	the	First	Voluntary	National	Review	in	the	High-
Level	Political	Forum,	under	the	auspices	of	ECOSOC,	scheduled	for	 July	of	 the	current	
year,	as	it	was	initially	intended.	
	
	
	 Nonetheless,	 I	wish	 to	 reiterate	 the	 utmost	 importance	 the	 Government	 of	 the	
Plurinational	 State	 of	 Bolivia	 assigns	 to	 the	 implementation	 of	 the	 2030	 Agenda	 for	
Sustainable	 Development	 and	 how	 it	 hopes	 to	 be	 able	 to	 share	 our	 experiences,	
achievements	and	challenges	in	next	year’s	HLPF.	
	
	
	 Please	accept,	Excellency,	the	assurances	of	my	highest	consideration.	
		 	 	 		

	
 
 
 

                                                                                                                  Amb. Rubén Darío Cuéllar Suárez    
PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE 
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